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Additional Funding for Little Sandy Bridge 
 

Council last night accepted a $49,000 grant from the NSW Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) to assist 

with reconstruction of Little Sandy Bridge over the Nepean River in Camden. 

 

The funding, which will be matched dollar for dollar by Camden Council, and is proposed to be spent on 

additional minor embellishments to the project including artwork, replacement path rails as well as reducing 

the amount of funding required from Council resources. 

 

Little Sandy Bridge is expected to be completed in April and will be officially opened on Sunday 4 May with a 

community event which will also celebrate Council’s 125th Anniversary. 
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